
City of Burnaby 

District #3 Community Policing Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 

September 23, 2015 and November 25, 2015 

 

September 23, 2016: 

D3 CPAC’s participation at the Canada Day celebrations was well received by all that attended.  

Will look at some activities for Canada Day 2016 that will engage the parents while the children 

get tattooed. 

Discussed our attendance at George Derby on Remembrance Day for their service.  Some 

members said that they would attend. 

Discussed CPAC’s participation at the Festival of Lights – to be decided at the next meeting. 

Police reported: 

Due to the nice summer weather the Burnaby RCMP were able to conduct numerous bike 

patrols. 

A residence that had numerous calls of service was cleaned up with the assistance of the City of 

Burnaby. 

A prolific property offender was successfully arrested and charged. 

Burnaby RCMP CRT attended the Edmonds City Fair. 

Community Reports: 

A member has spoken to some local churches in regarding to individuals sleeping on their 

grounds and causing some problems.  Housing has been provided for some of them. 

A member reported that their area has a few small incidents this summer.  RCMP were called 

and dealt with the issues. 

A member reported that there is a non-aggressive but persistent beggar around the High Gate 

area. 

It was discussed how we could look into partnering with the Burnaby RCMP Crime Prevention 

Unit in regards to the new Business Watch Program and getting the word out to the local 

businesses in the D3 area. 

 



October 28, 2015 – quorum not met 

 

November 25, 2015: 

RCMP Volunteer Dinner was reviewed and everyone’s impression was that the event was 

wonderful. 

Attended George Derby Care Facility on Remembrance Day wearing our Burnaby RCMP 

Volunteer Vests so show support to the veterans that reside at the facility. 

Police reported: 

 The CRT was kept busy investigating and forwarding charges on some property crime files.  The 

D3 CRT is working with local strata’s in regards to the green space at their buildings and 

working toward long term solutions. 

Community reports were brought forward: 

A local Mosque is busy preparing for the arrival of Syrian refugees and will be holding a 

fundraiser. 

A member is looking into forming a CPAC like group at the local high school.  Discussions are 

underway between the member and the School Administration. 

A member would like more teeth in Burnaby’s bylaws in regards to disturbing loud noise late at 

night so that the RCMP have more power. 

A member mentioned a park closed to where they work and the suspicious behavior of the 

young people congregating there.  They requested that an eye be kept on this area. 

A member reported that some unknown individuals discharged fire extinguishers in the parking 

lot of his church and covered a car and some steps leading up to the church.  This activity has 

been reported. 

A member mentioned that the sign outside of CPO D3 needs attention.  This will be looked into. 

 

 

 


